Reception Newsletter

Term 3

What a super start to 2019! Our wonderful
classes have come back fresh and ready to
learn. The children have such positive
attitudes to learning, our classrooms are a
lovely place to be!

Line of Enquiry

This term we are learning all about dinosaurs!
You may have spotted the Dinosaur Museums
in our classrooms and we expect the children

have told you lots about our learning already.

At the start of the term we asked the children
what they would like to learn about dinosaurs.
Here are some of the questions we will be
investigating:

How did dinosaurs die?

Did dinosaurs come from eggs?
What is a fossil?

What were their habitats like?

Which dinosaurs were carnivores and
which were herbivores?

This term we are fortunate enough to have
one of our PE lessons taught by one of the
SHINE coaches - James. We are practising our
ball skills and have already taken part in lots of
fun games including balancing, rolling balls,
and bowling! Our PE days are slightly different
this term:

Wallace - Monday and Tuesday
Gromit - Tuesday and Thursday

Children will need weather appropriate kit for
inside and outside lessons.

Outdoor Learning

Our lovely mud kitchen has finally arrived! We
have been exploring and learning so much
already. This may be a good time to pop some
old, waterproof clothes on your child’s peg if
you are worried about a muddy uniform.

Mystery Reader

At your request we have changed the day of
Mystery Reader to a Friday this term. Please do
sign up to a slot if you are available to; it's not
as scary as you might think!

The sign-up sheet is located outside of the
classroom doors.

Extra Messages

Can you help us to collect any old kitchen
things for our mud kitchen? If you have any of
the following, please consider donating them
to us!

e Pots

e Pans

e Colanders
e Ladles

e utensils

(Stainless steel only please - plastic doesn’t
last long outside with 4 and 5 year olds!)

Thank you for your ongoing support © Mrs Bacon and Miss Winter




